
BUS PASSES 
 
You must ride your assigned bus and get off at your assigned stop. If you would like to ride a 

different bus or get off at a different stop, you need to request a bus pass. 
 
Parkway Buses 
To ride a different Parkway bus or to get off the bus at a different stop, you must present a note 

signed by your parent or guardian to the secretary in the front office before 8:15 a.m. An email 

from a parent/guardian will be accepted before 2:30 p.m. No phone calls will be honored for 

safety verification. You may pick up your bus pass at lunch from the front office secretary. You 

will need to give this bus pass to the driver of the bus you wish to ride. Drivers will honor only 

school-issued bus passes. Occasionally, some buses may be so crowded that no passes will be 

issued.  

 

Missouri Central Buses (Students Who Reside in the City of St. Louis) 
To ride a bus other than the one to which you are assigned or to get off the bus at a different stop, 

you need two notes--one from the parent/guardian of the child who needs a bus pass, and one 

from the parent/guardian of the student with whom the child will be going home. There is no 
exception to this VST policy. Please present both these notes to the secretary in the front 

office before 8:15 a.m. An email from a parent/guardian will be accepted before 11:00 a.m. No 

phone calls will be honored for safety verification. You may pick up your bus pass at lunch from 

the front office secretary. You will need to give this bus pass to the driver of the bus you wish to 

ride. Drivers will honor only school-issued bus passes. Occasionally, some buses may be so 

crowded that no passes will be issued.  
 


